
 

 

7 October 2020 

CEO Video Interview 

Taruga Minerals Limited (ASX: TAR, Taruga or the Company) is pleased to announce the release of a video 

interview with Chief Executive Officer, Thomas Line. In the video interview, Thomas discusses the 

recent geophysical modelling results and drill planning update at the Flinders IOCG project in South 

Australia (announced 4 October 2020). 

The video is available here: https://bit.ly/3iBqKmH  

 
This announcement was approved by the Board of Taruga Minerals Limited. 
 
For more information contact: 

Thomas Line 
CEO 

  
  

Eric de Mori 
Director 

+61 8 9486 4036   +61 6169 2668 
 

 

https://bit.ly/3iBqKmH

